
Shrapnel from 
explosion; died.

Small arms fire; died.

Displaced.

Drone attack; lower 
extremities paralyzed; 

orphaned.

Sex slave to soldiers.

Vehicle destroyed by 
Improvised Explosive 

Device; died.

Mistook cluster 
bomblet for a toy; lost 

arm and eye.

Abducted, raped, 
murdered.

Indefinite 
imprisonment without 

charges or trial.

Raped.

Family business 
destroyed.

Hospital ran out of 
blood; died.

Child soldier (from
age 11).

Died in concentration 
camp (unknown cause).

Suicide.

Exposure to depleted 
uranium; damage to 

heart.

Anti-personnel land 
mine; lost legs.

Chemical poisoning; 
died.

Naval mine; lost at sea.

Kidnapped; 
whereabouts unknown.

Smart bomb; died.

Cultural genocide.

Radiation sickness.

Shot by government 
forces during 

demonstration; died.

Truck accident; brain 
damage and paralysis.

Tuberculosis.

Crushed in loading 
accident; died.

Burned by napalm.

Booby trap; lost foot.

Multiple stab wounds; 
died.

Dysentery; died.

“Disappeared” by 
paramilitary group; 

presumed dead.

No electricity for 
dialysis machine; died.

Child stillborn.

Disintegration of 
family, divorce.

Self-immolation; died.

Post-Traumatic Stress 
Disorder.

Trampled to death.

Homeless.

Local hospital 
destroyed by bomb; 
heart attack, died.

“Sectarian violence”; 
died.

Died in prison, 
unknown cause.

No official 
investigation into 
daughter’s death.

Machete; died.

   

Forced to torture 
prisoners.

Summary execution.

Village destroyed; 
refugee.

Forced to rape sister.

Colonial polytrauma.

Fragged (grenade); 
died.

Complications related 
to childbirth; died.

Killed by artillery fire.

Lack of medical 
supplies; died.

Miscarriages (3).

Tortured.

Ambulance delayed 
at checkpoint; brain 

damage.

Environmental 
contamination; birth 

defects.

Forced pregnancy, 
AIDS.

Infected wound; died.

Slavery, parasitic 
disease; died.

Cancer.

Medical neglect and 
error, died.

House fire; died.

Forced into 
prostitution.

Friendly fire; died.

“Human shield”; died.

Died (no autopsy; cause 
undetermined).

Deported, executed.

Prohibited from 
fleeing conflict zone.

Forced labor (from
age 8).

Crushed by collapsed 
building; died.

 
Vivisection; died.

Suicide attack; died.

Rocket attack; lost 
both eyes. 

Addiction to narcotics.

Blunt force head 
trauma; died.

Family permanently 
dispersed.

Blindness; multiple 
causes.

Lost; died of exposure.

Beaten by prison 
inmates; died.

Ancestral lands stolen; 
living in exile.

“Collateral Damage;”
died.

Blast injury (unknown 
cause); died.

House destroyed by 
bomb.

Fuel fire; died.

Alcoholic.

No safe access to 
schools.

Shot by sniper; died.

Refugee.

Unexploded ordinance 
(while farming); lost 

legs.

Starvation and 
dehydration (refugee 

boat); died.

Deserted in conflict 
zone (elderly); died.

Beaten (anti-
homosexual hate 

crime).

Gang raped.

Buried alive.

Possible homicide 
(asphyxia).

Banished from village 
(former child soldier).

Forced conversion to 
Christianity.

White phosphorous; 
severe burns.

Psychological side-
effects from anti-

malarial.

Murdered by husband 
(PTSD?).

Orphaned; sexually 
abused by relatives.

Stabbed while fighting 
for food; died.

Colonized.

Electrocuted; died.

Prisoner of war; 
beaten, tortured.

Parents killed by 
security forces at 

checkpoint.

Held in concentration 
camp for duration of 

war.

“Missing”; 
whereabouts unknown.

Human experiment; 
died (cancer).

Anti-ship missile; lost 
at sea.

Heavy metals 
poisoning.

Family farm seized; 
refugee.

Beaten by police.

Chemical agent; 
respiratory damage.

Killed by small arms 
fire, remains mutilated.

Lost three children 
while fleeing conflict 

zone.

Farm and stores 
scorched by soldiers, 

livestock killed.

Chemical attack; died.

Nuclear weapons 
testing; child still born.

Nuclear weapons 
testing; cancer.

Exploding ordinance; 
died.

Shot by helicopter 
gunship; died.

Genocidal campaign; 
presumed dead.

Rights, liberties 
suspended.

Severe malnutrition.

Rocket propelled 
grenade; brain damage, 
blindness in right eye.

Drug overdose; died.

Assassinated.

Explosion due to gas 
leak; spinal trauma 
and severe burns.

Beheaded (unknown 
reason).

“Austerity measures.”

Native lands 
expropriated for 

“military necessity.”

Cause of injury 
unknown; died on 

operating table.

Post-deployment 
domestic violence; 

beaten, divorce.

Suicide bomber; died.

Biological attack, 
cultural removal and 

boarding school.

Boat capsized while 
fleeing conflict; 

drowned.

Loss of economic and 
political sovereignty.

“Unemployable”; no 
access to health care.

School destroyed by 
“errant” cruise missile; 

died.

Atomic bomb; died.

Helicopter accident; 
lost arms and legs.

“Unacknowledged 
Death.”

Forced marriage.

Traded for food.

“Lost everything.”

Amnesia.

Traditional lands 
under permanent 

occupation.

Food poisoning; died.

Crushed by militarized 
bulldozer; died.

Permanent War 
Culture Polytrauma.

Figure 1. War: Deaths, Traumas, and Other Miscellaneous Injuries

“Enhanced Interrogation 
Techniques”; mental illness.
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